
John D. O'Toole 
Vice President

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  
4 Irving Place, New York, NY 10003 
Telephone (212) 460-2533 

October 1, 1982 

Re: Indian Point Unit Nos. 1 and 2 
Docket Nos. 50-03 and 50-247 

Mr. Ronald C. Haynes, Regional Administrator 
Region I 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
631 Park Avenue 
King of Prussia, Pa. 19406 

Dear Mr. Haynes: 

In accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(q) Con Edison submits herewith three (3) 
controlled copies of page changes to the Emergency Procedures Document 
(EPD) for Indian' Point Unit Nos. 1 and 2. These changes do not reduce 
the effectivness of the Plan and the Plan continues to meet the standard 
of 50.47(b) and the requirements of Appendix E to 10 CFR 50.  

As recommended in Generic Letter 81-27 "Privacy and Proprietary Materials 
in Emergency Plans" the following pages, as marked are designated as 
proprietary:

Implementation Procedures

IP 1046

Pages 

IP 1046-2, 3, 4

Please sign and return controlled copy sign off sheet as indicated 
thereon, to acknowledge receipt of these changes.

821 0 280o1 i f 
P ADOCX 0500o 1 

PDR



-2

Should you or your staff have questions, please contact us.

Very

attach.

yours,

Vice President

Harold R. Denton, Director (10 copies) 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Mr. T. Rebelowski, Senior Resident Inspector 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
P. 0. Box 38 
Buchanan, New York 10511


